
 

 

 
14 March 2022 

Harmony Day 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

What is Harmony Day? 

Wednesday 23 March is our day to celebrate Harmony Day at Quakers Hill Public School during Harmony 

Week when we will celebrate the different cultures at our school.  

 

Why do we celebrate Harmony Day? 

Harmony Week is a time to celebrate Australian multiculturalism, and the successful integration of migrants 

into our community. Australia is one of the most successful multicultural countries in the world and we 

should celebrate this and work to maintain it.  

The message of Harmony Week is everyone belongs.  

It is about inclusiveness, respect and belonging for all Australians, regardless of cultural or linguistic 

backgrounds and a sense of belonging for everyone. 

 
What will we do? 
Students are encouraged to wear traditional dress from their family's culture or wear orange. Orange is the 
official Harmony Day colour as it represents social communication and meaningful conversations.  
 

Students will engage in some activities relating to Harmony Week with their class teacher throughout 

the week 

 
Thank you for your support and we look forward to a fabulous day. 

 
 
 
Mr B Lo Campo       Miss S Gibson 
Principal        Deputy Principal (Rel.) 

 
A copy of this note can be located on the school website – http://www.quakershil-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/notes 
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